
 
January 2019 

 
Dear Washington Township Staff:  
 

This year marks the 25th Silver Anniversary of Washington Township’s Super Bowl Hoagie Sale. The Washington Township 

Education Foundation is proud to host this year’s event.  This amazing community service project has been recognized 

nationally as one of the country's most meaningful service projects for building character among our youth, uniting a 

community behind a common cause, and for its longstanding tradition.  

 

More than two decades ago, a simple idea from a small group of students, who were given a task to develop a series of 

meaningful community service projects, conceived the hoagie sale concept.  Now, thousands of hoagies and student and 

adult volunteers later, we have raised more than $650,000, supported hundreds of families, both financially and spiritually, 

and have created a community event that transcends character, caring and civic-mindedness throughout our town.   

 

The far-reaching nature of this service project cannot happen without your support.  Your one hoagie order helps provide a 

service opportunity for hundreds of students on Super Bowl Sunday.  WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

Unfortunately, once again we have a number of families who are facing serious medical situations.  Among our recipients 

this year, we have several young fathers with young children and life-threatening conditions. Your one hoagie order, while 

not eliminating all of the financial concerns for the families, helps offset some costs not covered by insurance and/or helps 

provide continuing insurance coverage. More importantly, the community support gives renewed hope and spirit to the 

families involved. Likewise, our students and residents are enriched by their involvement.  Simply stated, it helps makes 

Washington Township a special place. 

 

Please consider supporting this great community service project. All orders can be sent into your school’s or building’s main 

office. There is also online ordering at wtef-nj.com. 

**PLEASE Place your orders by Thursday, January 31st (Note: The earlier the better) 

Return all orders to your school main office. 

HOAGIES ARE 2-FOOT party hoagies.  

EACH HOAGIE IS $10.00. 

Hoagie trays are $50.00 and feed 10 – 12 people. 

** ORDER YOUR HOAGIES ON-LINE BY VISITING  

wtef-nj.com 
PICK UP HOAGIES FROM 10 AM to 2 PM 

At Washington Township High School – Ganttown Road Entrance 

ON SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 3rd 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name _________________________________________________________   School ___________________   
 
Phone _________________ Email (optional) ____________________ 
 

Type of Hoagie @$10 Each 

 
With Onions Without Onions 

Italian   

Turkey   

Cheese   

 
Quantity of hoagie trays @ $50 each _________                 Total Amount Enclosed $ _______ 
 

Please contact wtef@wtps.org or Theresa Saponara at tsaponara@wtps.org or call 856-589-6644, x7412 with 
questions or to place an order.  

 

http://wtef-nj.com/
mailto:wtef@wtps.org
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